From: Southgate Planning

To:

Cc: Elisha Milne

Subject: FW: Notification of Public meeting June 28th
Date: July 17, 2023 11:27:54 AM

Hi Tom and Heather,

In the Preliminary Hydrogeological Feasibility Assessment by GM Blue Plan, and submitted in support of the
Rogers application, The engineers reviewed MECP Well Record data of wells within 500m of the subject lands. All
wells when drilled are subject to pumping tests at the time of installation and the results are posted with the well
record.

GM Blue Plan did not conduct new tests on the surrounding wells as part of this study.
If you have any further questions please feel free to contact me.
Kind regards,

Clinton Stredwick, BES MCIP RPP
Municipal Planner

Township of Southgate

185667 Grey County Rd 9

Dundalk ON NOC 1B0

519-923-2110, Ext: 235 or 1-800-560-6607 f: 519-923-9262
cstredwick@southgate.ca ~ www.southgate.ca

From: Elisha Milne <emilne@southgate.ca>

Sent: July 17,2023 8:17 AM

To: Southgate Planning <cstredwick@southgate.ca>
Subject: FW: Notification of Public meeting June 28th

Hey Clint,
Se email below from Tom and Heather about the wells being tested for pressure.
Thank you,

Elisha Milne
Legislative & Planning Coordinator
Township of Southgate
185667 Grey County Rd. 9, Dundalk, ON NOC 1B0
519-923-2110 ext. 232|Fax 519-923-9262 emilne@southgate.ca | www.southgate.ca

From: Tom And Heather Arnott

Sent: Monday, July 17, 2023 8:06 AM

To: Elisha Milne <emilne@southgate.ca>

Subject: Re: Notification of Public meeting June 28th

HimElisha
I meant to send another email to you. I found the original zoning by-law notices. And this notice is the Committee of


mailto:cstredwick@southgate.ca

Adjustments. And it is for the same Application for severance for David Rogers.

We compared the drawings, and this one does have the details of the individual lots being severed. However there
are a few other black lines with measurements which had made us think there was more than 3 lots to be severed.
The 3 lots are quite specific and make sense, it was the other markings that we were questioning.

There is another question we have before the meeting, and perhaps a staff member could answer it. We’ve asked
some neighbours but they couldn’t answer.

In the application, there is a report stating that all of our wells have been tested for pressure, to make sure none of
the existing property owners would be effected by 3 new wells. How are the wells tested for approximately 90
minutes with us not being aware they were being tests? Since they are private wells shouldn’t the property owner
have been made aware of it? Just curious........

Thank you Elisha
Heather Arnott

Sent from my iPad

>On Jul 17,2023, at 7:55 AM, Elisha Milne <emilne@southgate.ca> wrote:

>

> Good Morning Heather,

>

> [ believe the notification you received was for the Severance application for David Rogers for a committee of
adjustment meeting to be held July 26th. The notice will reference the file number and name if you wish to provide
and then I can confirm for sure. It is possible that the drawing included on this notice just has more detail than the
notice for the zoning.

>

> Thank you,

>

> Elisha Milne

> Legislative & Planning Coordinator

> Township of Southgate

> 185667 Grey County Rd. 9, Dundalk, ON NOC 1B0

> 519-923-2110 ext. 232|Fax 519-923-9262 emilne@southgate.ca |

> www.southgate.ca

>

>





